
What have we been learning? 
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Reading:  In reading we will continue to read 
books from a series.  Students have been com-
paring books to see how the characters, setting, 
and plot are similar or different.  We are also 
learning about literal and non-literal language.  
Students will identify idioms, similes, and meta-
phors this week. 

 

Math:  In math we have continued to practice 
multiplication facts through one minute timed 
test.  Last week we worked on multiplying and 
dividing by 3 and 4.  We also created multiplica-
tion and division word problems.  This week we 
will be multiplying and dividing by 0 and 1 and 
also identifying properties of operations when 
multiplying and dividing. 

 

Writing: In writing we are working on research-
ing and taking notes for their organization.  Stu-
dents will then use their notes to create a tree 
diagram.  This will help them organize their in-
formation into branches and lefty details. 

 

Science/Social Studies:  In Science, we have 
been learning about the movement of our joints.  
Students identified parts of the body that have 
hinge joints, ball and socket joints, and gliding 
joints.  This week students will be learning about 
the function of our muscular system. 
 

Reminders  

Word Study test this Friday. 

. 

We have one volunteer to go on 

our field trip.  I can take one 

more chaperone with us.  If you 

would like to volunteer please let 

me know through email.  It’s first 

come first serve!   


